
 

Wednesday, 5 February 2025 

 

SportCirqls member invitation  

 

Dear Parents and Whanau, 

 

In 2025 Elim Christian College will start using an app called SportCirqls for all our 

communication about school sport. This will be our primary form of communication for 

sport at Elim. You will receive an email asking you to sign up to SportCirqls. Please click on 

the link and make sure that you do the following: 

1.​ Click on sign up (free), select individual. Once you have done this you will receive a 

confirmation email. 

2.​ Click on confirmation - Settings. 

3.​ Once in Settings click on Organisation and type in Elim Christian College and select 

(please make sure notifications are turned on). 

4.​ Click on Relationships and you can link yourself to your child/children (Note: students 

will be added to the system in the coming weeks). 

By subscribing to SportCirqls, parents will gain access to:  

●​ All the relevant sports updates from your coaches regarding team updates, 

trainings, draw updates, results, registration forms, sign up forms, consent forms 

and general sports information.  

 

●​ Personal Sports Career profile: You can create your career by uploading your own 

statistics, videos and photos.  

 

●​ Digital Calendar linking access: Your SportCirqls calendar will automatically link 

with events that Elim Christian College sends about your team.     

 

●​ Connecting with athletes on SportCirqls: You can connect with athletes / friends 

from around the world.   

 

When students subscribe to SportCirqls, they will be able to:  

●​   Create their own sports profile. 

●​ Create their sports CV. 

●​ Upload photos and videos. 

●​ Upload their personal statistics for all their sports. 

●​ Allow family to follow their sports experiences. 

●​ Choose to allow people to follow their career. 



●​ Showcase their talents to an extensive sports network. 

●​ Become friends with other athletes.  

●​ Receive updates/communication from the school. 

●​ See their season results for all the sports they play. 

 

We are looking forward to a successful year of sport in 2025.  

 

Ngā mihi, 
 
Julian Adamson 
Principal 
(on behalf of the Sports Department)  
 
 


